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Autumn's Best of Cheer
Welcome September!
We'll have the best of
the remaning summer
weather and tokens of
fall as the leaves
turn. 
A few new things
coming this month!
 First, I'm proud to
bring the Seniors Art
Series, from the WIU
Performing Arts
Society to Bickford.
 Working together, we
have developed a
schedule where
residents and families
can attend these
activities free of
charge!  We are
coordinating
transportation now
and the schedule will
be emailed to you.  If
you're interested,
please let us know!

Next, our annual
Happyness Survey will
be coming mid-month.
 We are looking for all
5's on our scoring!  If
you have a concern
you'd like to bring up
before then, we want
to know!  Only 5's
count, so we want to
make sure we have a
chance to correct
anything :)  
Finally, we'll be
teaming up with the
WIU Music Therapy
department and the
Macomb Park District
several times a month
going foward.  Look
for more more fun
programs soon!  
Sincerely, 
Robin Wike-Director

Macomb

Moments Of Happiness
Western Day! Just horsin' around
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10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Junk Drawer
Crafts
7:00 Mocktail Party

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Bookworms
1:00 Hairday
2:00 Games &
Puzzles
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Bookworms
1:00 Hairday
2:00 Games &
Puzzles
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Carpenters
Corner
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship

10:00 Gator Games
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
2:00 Sweet Treats
7:00 Happy Hour

1:30 Movie Matinee
 
3:00 Games & Treats
 
7:00 Movie Night

1:00 Praise &
Worship
 
1:30 Sunday
Fellowship
 
2:00 Game Time

10:00 Outside Games
2:00 Favorite Games
& Cards
7:00 Patio Party
 

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Junk Drawer
Crafts
7:00 Mocktail Party
Happy Birthday
Sharon R!

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Bookworms
1:00 Hairday
2:00 Games &
Puzzles
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship

10:00 Gator Games
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Flower
Arranging
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
2:00 Sweet Treats
7:00 Happy Hour

1:30 Movie Matinee
 
3:00 Games & Treats
 
7:00 Movie Night

Grandparent's Day
1:00 Praise &
Worship
1:30 Sunday
Fellowship
2:00 Game Time
 

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Fill Birdfeeders
1:15 WIU Music
Therpy
7:00 FIrefly
Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Junk Drawer
Crafts
7:00 Mocktail Party

50's Day
10:00 Acive Ager
10:30 Gator Games
2:00 50's Day Party
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship
 

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Carpenters
Corner
Happy Birthday
Donald M!

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
2:00 Sweet Treats
7:00 Happy Hour

1:30 Movie Matinee
 
3:00 Games & Treats
 
7:00 Movie Night

1:00 Praise &
Worship
 
1:30 Sunday
Fellowship
 
2:00 Game Time

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Fill Birdfeeders
1:15 WIU Music
Therpy
2:00 Park District
Games

10:00 Gator Games
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Flower
Arranging
7:00 Mocktail Party
Happy Birthday
Dorris A!

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Bookworms
1:00 Hairday
2:00 Games &
Puzzles
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Gator Games
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
2:00 Sweet Treats
7:00 Happy Hour

1:30 Movie Matinee
3:00 Games & Treats
7:00 Movie Night
 
Happy Birthday
Kirsten H!

1:00 Praise &
Worship
 
1:30 Sunday
Fellowship
 
2:00 Game Time

10:00 Active Ager
10:30 Fill Birdfeeders
1:15 WIU Music
Therpy
7:00 FIrefly
Fellowship

1 2

3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11 12 13 14 15 16

17 18 19 20 21 22 23

24 25

10:00 Sweet Soles
10:30 Green Thumbs
2:00 Outdoor Bowling
7:00 Firefly
Fellowship

10:00 Gator Games
10:30 Mugs & Muffins
2:00 Sweet Treats
7:00 Happy Hour

1:30 Movie Matinee
 
3:00 Games &
Treats
 
7:00 Movie Night
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